
    In 2019 Pictometry completed Phase I of its contract with Guilford County. 

During Phase I Pictometry provided oblique imagery of all parcels in the county 

for tax appraisers to review in preparation for the 2022 Reappraisal.  As a result 

of the Pictometry review county appraisers added and removed buildings that had 

not been listed on the tax record.  The total estimated tax base gain for the entire 

project will be approximately $72 million for the 2022 Reappraisal.    

    Phase II of the Pictometry contract would update the oblique imagery that would 

be captured during the winter of 2023 in preparation for the next 

reappraisal.  There are no immediate plans nor any obligation for the county to do 

a phase III project with Pictometry. 

 


